
Announcements for Tuesday, February 25, 2020 

❖ RISING Juniors and Seniors who want to learn a trade while in high school can sign up 

for FCTC dual enrollment. The application is on the FCTC web site. Please turn your 

completed application in to the Bartram Trail main guidance desk no later than March 

10th. 

 

❖ The Spanish Club is looking for OFFICERS for the 2020 – 2021 School Year. If you are 

interested in a leadership position with the Spanish Club, please come by Portable 11 

and get an application from Ms. Echt. You do not need to speak Spanish to be an officer, 

you only need to love Spanish! 

 

❖ Congratulations to the Girls Soccer Team on their win Friday night in the state semifinal 

game. They play in Deland Friday for the state championship! 

 

❖ Jostens will be back on campus to redeliver class rings TODAY during all lunches. If you 

have not picked up your class ring, please see Jostens during lunch. 

 

❖ Seniors, please plan to attend the Class of 2020 Meeting in the Auditorium TOMORROW 

during 3rd period.  There will be lots of information about the rest of the year. 

 

❖ National Honor Society is also sponsoring a Super Hero’s for Mason Toy Drive!  All toys 

will be donated to children battling illness, hardship and homelessness.  Please bring 

donations to Mrs. Huber’s office. 

 

❖ Don’t forget, the ECO Club and the National Honor Society will be showing “The Lorax” 

at the stadium this FRIDAY @ 6 pm. We will have some local Environmental 

organizations there and we will be collecting food donations to support our Hunger 

Fight Campaign. This is a community event so bring your friends and your neighbors, 

pack a picnic and your lawn chairs. See you there! 

 


